
Raisin River Rhodesian 
Ridgeback Club of Michigan 

August  17th, 2017 

Meeting was held by Conference Call  
Meeting was called to order by President Ann Rudd at 7:31 pm. 

Members Present: 
Ann & Mark  Rudd, Angie & Brian Hartley, Lanalee Price, Marcin Glodowski, Joe Shoemaker, 
Jill Kind, and Melissa Peterson 

Motion for Prior Minutes approval by Lanalee, 2nd by Angie.  

Secretary's Report 
REMINDER to all club members, please update your memberships for 2017.  We only have 5-6 people 
renewed for this year and it is already August!   

Treasurer Report 
No report yet, there is a new banking system at our bank. Report will be available when Jill has access to 
it.  

Lure Coursing Chair 
No report from Steve on Coursing-We do need anyone available in September 16-17th to help with the 
trial. The premium is available on the website. 
 
Status of the CAT weekends from Joe are… 

 7-9 July, Monroe- were a HUGE success, we had about 412 dogs run! 
 29-30 Sep / 1 Oct, Monroe, WE NEED VOLUNTEERS TO COME OUT AND HELP! The premium is 

available on the website.  

Agility Chair 
The weekend in  November 3-5th is set.  The Location is Lapeer at "All Dogs Can"! We need volunteers 
to come out and help.  

Conformation Chair 
Lanalee Reports nothing really new going on yet for next year’s regional and supported show. A Huge 
Thank you to Melissa for doing Lunch in Monroe, and Lauren for running Monroe, it went very smoothly.   



New Business 
Angie pointed out that AKC has a new trick dog title.  Any CGC evaluator can do the testing for the title. 
Trick Dog titles obtained previously from the “Do More with your Dog” organization are grandfathered 
into the AKC recognized titles as well until this December, 2017.  It could be something the club offers 
on FUN days for pet owners in the future.  

Old Business 
 
Bootcamp--Angie heard from the education committee and they now want to put our bootcamp off 
until the spring.  
 
All in favor to adjourn the meeting at 8:00pm. 
The next meeting will be held on October 19th, 7:30 p.m. at the Sessions Room and Beer Garden in Ann 
Arbor  
 https://www.sessionrooma2.com/ 
3685 Jackson Rd, Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
 

Brags: 
Marcin- Aurora earned her 2 majors this summer and Bess had her 2nd litter 
 
Angie- Has a new puppy!  “Ripley”- from her Hercules x Ayla litter.  


